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Coming Soon

Grocery Outlet opens this summer!
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Happy 100th birthday, Sarah!
Gloucester Township resident celebrates 

her centenarian milestone!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Annual Plant Sale at Lakeland

100os of plants at great prices! 

 Every April the Gloucester Township Day Scholarship 
Committee and Council President Orlando Mercado hold an annu-
al 5K Run/Walk. The proceeds from this event go to the scholar-
ship fund for local high school students. The Council President has 
been organizing the race since 
2012 with many runners partici-
pating year after year to do what 
they love and support the local 
community. 
There’s still time to register for 
the race which will be held this 
Saturday, April 13th, and walk-
ins are welcome!
And if running is not your thing 
- come out and cheer the runners 
and walkers and enjoy live DJ, 
snacks, and the excitement of 
the race!

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP DAY 
SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE’S

5K RUN/WALK THIS WEEKEND!



Construction is underway at the former Rite Aid building on the corner of Berlin Cross Keys Rd and Johnson Rd in the Sick-
lerville Section of Gloucester Township. 
Local residents, Becky and Blake Maxey,  can’t wait to open the doors of their Grocery Outlet for residents to enjoy! The 
grand opening is scheduled for June 27th at 8 am - so make sure to stop by and check out this national retailer offering prod-
ucts from name-brand and private-label suppliers!

UP AND COMING: 
GROCERY OUTLET ON BERLIN CROSS KEYS RD

THIS WEEKEND:
COLONIAL RE-ENACTMENT

Come experience colonial life at the Colonial Re-Enactment at Gabreil Daveis 
Tavern on April 13th and 14th:

Saturday: 9:00 am - 5:00 pm
Sunday: 9:00 am - 3:00 pm

The event is rain or shine! Admission is FREE! Location: 500 Third Ave.



MAINSTAGE INTRODUCES:
SPOTLIGHTERS CABARET

 Mainstage Center for the Arts introduces the Spotlight-
ers Cabaret, a dynamic addition to your child’s Summer Stage 
experience!
 This intensive week-long camp is tailor-made for those 
ready to perfect their dream performance. Participants can pre-
pare audition songs and/or monologues and receive valuable 
one-on-one coaching time. 
 Join Mainstage for professional feedback, individual-
ized attention, and the chance to showcase your talents! Direc-
tors will curate both large and small group numbers, elevating 
your musical and dance skills through practice.
 Learn more or register for this program HERE.

 Save the date: Food Truck Festival at Gloucester Premi-
um Outlets on May 18th and 19th! The event will take place in 
the front parking lot of the center with some of the most popular 
food trucks in attendance!

 1000s of plants at great prices! Save the date for the 
annual Plant Sale at Lakeland Complex on Saturday, April 
27th.

https://mainstage.org/summer-stage/spotlighters-cabaret/?fbclid=IwAR3AS6JBXwslrpWmGAmMbrVdwalXlAVtc-sthTZ5aaLm_n9vabChtkSiCiU_aem_ATnknc3585L4c46aNZlzy-Hz8KpE1rt4aqYyw5xOl0HK1tge1m8ImRIwK6-vZbC9VNGny6gL34FKEzx4oZigfvEt


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

  On Friday, April 5th, a resident of Elmwood Hills Health-
care Center, Sarah Washington, celebrated her 100th birthday! At 
18 Sarah began working at St. Agnes Hospital and six years later 
she moved on to work  for the Joseph H. Cohen Clothing Factory, 
which later became known as Botany 500. The company was com-
missioned to make uniforms for soldiers as part of a special projects 
team during the Vietnam War and Sarah received a letter of commen-
dation from President Lyndon B Johnson for her involvement. Al-
though Sarah missed her calling as a journalist, she did not miss her 
calling to be the best mother, grandmother, and great-grandmother a 
family could ask for! Gloucester Township and Mayor David Mayer 
wish Sarah a happy birthday; and congratulations on reaching such 
an amazing milestone!

  New Pickleball Class starts soon! 
Click HERE to register! 

HAPPY 100TH BIRTHDAY, SARAH!

https://register.capturepoint.com/reg/cat_program_list_detail.cfm?season_id=23017&program_id=2267319&fbclid=IwAR3dtkxOySn9dyHcZGsFYntGbcvCc7PiGYZJX90zW6xt_U4nH-yRMS00N0U_aem_ASBBrg7fp21_OEfR04aZtXoQ1XinoFE4aDs2PJPAQhthvxg6bNSX17AJK0BD4LULxYqXfmBDiuEw3P5g7f_GcG19

